
ASTRO ZOMBIES
I’m killing the entire
human race with my

army of space
zombies. Can I get a
little appreciation

here?



SHE
Silent, amoral,

prurient and wild,
Patty Hearst flees
from her parents
and the FBI. No one

understands her like
me.






GHUOLS NIGHT OUT
Tonight, the taint of

Hell will drive
humans to eat flesh.
We are damned, all of
us. This has been our
destiny since devils

fell from Heaven.



ATTITUDE
I wish to warn you
that your rudeness,
stupidity, and low
moral fiber offend

me to the point that
I may soon inflict
physical harm on

your person.

BULLET
Jonathan F. Kennedy

was assassinated,
leaving Jacqueline
Kennedy Onassis no
option but to feed
desperately on my

ejaculate.



Horror Business
In 1978, Sid Vicious

killed Nancy Spungen
in a hotel bathroom,
which reminds me of
the movie Psycho. My

life is similarly
darkened with
violence. If you

follow me into the
bathroom, I will stab

you.

Hollywood babylon
Hollywood’s

privileged few
artificially limit

entry to their world
of shallow yet

heavenly pleasures.
Only those who

stroke the right
egos gain access. Like
Babylon, Hollywood
will be consumed by
its own decadence.






WHo killed Marilyn
Who’s got two

thumbs and killed
Marilyn Monroe?

This guy!

Teenagers from mars
We are teenagers

from Mars, and we
care only for

satiating our own
ancient and terrible

desires, which
include child-rape
and mass-murder.

Resistance is futile.

Children in heat
When children reach
puberty, they lose all
conscience and self-
restraint, indulging
in vapid fornication,

contracting STDs,
and running away

from home.
Attempting to
prevent this is

futile.

20 eyes
My otherwise normal

head contains
twenty identical

eyes. Ironically, this
impairs my vision.

I Turned into a
Martian

Martians have
possessed my mind

and physically
transformed me into

one of them.
Symptoms: amnesia,
insomnia, homicidal
thoughts, delusions

of global
domination.

angelfuck
 My prostitute is
beautiful and can

accommodate a man
of any size, up to and

including a fire
hydrant. Like the
love she promises

you, I too tease her
with things she’ll

never have.



Hybrid moments
Women are especially

attractive to me
immediately before
they are torn apart

by werewolves.

 Mommy can I go out
and kill tonight
Every night I kill

classmates who were
mean to me and girls

who expressed a
negative view of me,

bringing grim
souvenirs home for

mom.

 green hell
Fearless, you

approached your
death like no one
could, touched it,

felt it, and thought
you could escape it.
Now we burn in Hell,
which turns out to

be green.

Some Kinda hate
Love and hate are

powerful emotions.
Young love cannot be

forced by an
external hand, but

crushing pain
quickly brings

hatred in even the
most innocent.




night of the living
dead

The zombie
apocalypse is here,
fanboy! You’ve been
fantasizing about

this, but now you’re
a just side-dish in
this human picnic.

Vampira
Maila Nurmi, you

looked really hot as
Vampira. Slip off

that dress and get in
my bed.




hatebreeders
Driven by implacable

anger and hatred,
guided by the

directive bred into
our blood and bones,

we murder. A lot!
This is entirely

satisfying. We are
strong, and nothing

else matters.



skulls
I am a murderous

demon who wishes to
add your skull to the
decor of my home. It

would be a good
match for the

“severed head” theme
I’ve got going on.




 london dungeon
The City of London

Police jailed us,
compared us to

zombies, and made us
wash off our make-
up. We sarcastically

wish them well.





 Halloween
My memories of

Halloween include
jack-o-lanterns,

autumn leaves, razor
blades in apples, and

burning bodies
hanging from poles.




Where eagles dare
 Let’s go pick up some
soulless and diseased

prostitutes and
treat them horribly.
They’ve been treated
so badly already that
they won’t even care.

It takes great
bravery to stoop to

this level, and I
won’t suffer some

street-walker
calling me a

“goddamn son of a
bitch”.






Last caress
Earlier today, I killed
your child and raped
your mother. I find
little significance

in either action, but
I do find the concept
of death romantic.






misfits lyrics
summarized by
chris barnhart
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